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CITY OF
w2 ) FORT LAUDERDALE

February 15, 2017

Mr. Brian Donaldson, President
Birch Park Beach HOA

2841 North Ocean Blvd.

#606, Fort Lauderdale FL, 33308

Dear Mr. Donaldson,

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has received a proposal for the re-naming of
Dolphin Isles Park to “Lu Deaner Park”.

The re-naming of Dolphin Isles Park property will be placed on the agenda for discussion at the Parks,
Recreation and Beaches Board Meeting on Wednesday March 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm in the 8" Floor
Conference Room of Fort Lauderdale City-Hall, located at 100 N. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale FL
33301.

If your homeowners association has any additional recommendations as to the naming property, the
recommendation must be voted on by the general membership and minutes must be taken. The
recommendation and minutes shall be submitted to the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation
Director, Phil Thornburg no later than Wednesday March 15, 2017.

If no additional recommendations are received, the Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board will review
the reasons for the proposed re-naming change of “Lu Deaner Park”.
Sincerely,

-

Phil Thornburg
Parks and Recreation Director
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February 15, 2017

Mr. John Weaver, President
Central Beach Alliance

P. O. Box 2093

Fort Lauderdale FL, 33303

Dear Mr. Weaver,

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has received a proposal for the re-naming of
Dolphin Isles Park to “Lu Deaner Park”.

The re-naming of Dolphin Isles Park property will be placed on the agenda for discussion at the Parks,
Recreation and Beaches Board Meeting on Wednesday March 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm in the 8" Floor
Conference Room of Fort Lauderdale City-Hall, located at 100 N. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale FL
33301.

If your homeowners association has any additional recommendations as to the naming property, the
recommendation must be voted on by the general membership and minutes must be taken. The
recommendation and minutes shall be submitted to the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation
Director, Phil Thornburg no later than Wednesday March 15, 2017.

If no additional recommendations are received, the Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board will review
the reasons for the proposed re-naming change of “Lu Deaner Park”.

Si ly,

Phil Thornburg
Parks and Recreation Director
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February 15, 2017

-Mr. Christopher Williams, President
Coral Ridge Association Inc.
2807 NE 26th Place
Fort Lauderdale FL, 33306

Dear Mr. Williams,

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has received a proposal for the re-naming of
Dolphin Isles Park to “Lu Deaner Park”.

The re-naming of Dolphin Isles Park property will be placed on the agenda for discussion at the Parks,
Recreation and Beaches Board Meeting on Wednesday March 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm in the 8" Floor
Conference Room of Fort Lauderdale City-Hall, located at 100 N. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale FL
33301.

If your homeowners association has any additional recommendations as to the naming property, the
recommendation must be voted on by the general membership and minutes must be taken. The
recommendation and minutes shall be submitted to the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation
Director, Phil Thornburg no later than Wednesday March 15, 2017.

If no additional recommendations are received, the Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board will review
the reasons for the proposed re-naming change of “Lu Deaner Park”.

Sincerely,

Phil Thornburg
Parks and Recreation Director
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February 15, 2017

Mr. Pio Leraci, President

Galt Mile Community Association
2805 East Oakland Park Blvd.
#490,

Fort Lauderdale FL, 33308

Dear Mr. Leraci,

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has received a proposal for the re-naming of
Dolphin Isles Park to “Lu Deaner Park”.

The re-naming of Dolphin Isles Park property will be placed on the agenda for discussion at the Parks,
Recreation and Beaches Board Meeting on Wednesday March 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm in the 8" Floor
Conference Room of Fort Lauderdale City-Hall, located at 100 N. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale FL
33301.

If your homeowners association has any additional recommendations as to the naming property, the
recommendation must be voted on by the general membership and minutes must be taken. The
recommendation and minutes shall be submitted to the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation
Director, Phil Thornburg no later than Wednesday March 15, 2017.

If no additional recommendations are received, the Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board will review
the reasons for the proposed re-naming change of “Lu Deaner Park”.

Sincerely,

Phil Thornburg
Parks and Recreation Director
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February 15, 2017

Mr. Steve Ganon, President
Lauderdale Beach HOA
3403 NE 27th St.

Fort Lauderdale FL, 33308

Dear Mr. Ganon,

Please be advised that the City of Fort Lauderdale has received a proposal for the re-naming of
Dolphin Isles Park to “Lu Deaner Park”.

The re-naming of Dolphin Isles Park property will be placed on the agenda for discussion at the Parks,
Recreation and Beaches Board Meeting on Wednesday March 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm in the 8" Floor
Conference Room of Fort Lauderdale City-Hall, located at 100 N. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale FL
33301.

If your homeowners association has any additional recommendations as to the naming property, the
recommendation must be voted on by the general membership and minutes must be taken. The
recommendation and minutes shall be submitted to the City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation
Director, Phil Thornburg no later than Wednesday March 15, 2017.

If no additional recommendations are received, the Parks, Recreation and Beaches Board will review
the reasons for the proposed re-naming change of “Lu Deaner Park”.

Sincerely,

Phil Thornburg
Parks and Recreation Director
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